
I would support an increase in the part 103 weight limit for ultralight 
vehicles. As a trike pilot, I find that use of a radio greatly increases safety. 
The weight of a radio, antenna, cables, battery, etc. adds up. Also, I use a GPS 
to compare air speed to ground speed to determine wind direction and strength. 
These add weight. A small increase in the weight allowance would greatly benefit 
the safety of operation. 


